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Project Title: Demoss Driveway Improvement (Lake or Streambed Alteration Agreement No. 1600-2020-0071-R3) 

Project Location: The project is located along an unnamed tributary to Hagen Creek at 2240 First Avenue, in the 
City and County of Napa.  

Project Description:  The California Department of Fish and Wildlife has executed Lake and Streambed Alteration 
Agreement number 1600-2020-0071-R3, pursuant to Section 1602 of the Fish and Game Code to Knittel 
Construction, Inc. 

The project is limited to relocating an existing stream crossing approximately 10 feet downstream. Two 
approximately 24-inch diameter, 20-foot long corrugated metal pipes will be removed and replaced with one 
approximately 20-foot long, by 83 inches wide, by 53 inches high elliptical concrete pipe. The new concrete pipe 
has been designed to convey the estimated 100-year flow for the subject stream. At the culvert inlet and outlet, 
approximately 10 cubic yards of 12- to 18-inch rock will be placed in the channel for scour protection. Live willow 
poles will be staked along the edges of the rip rap at the culvert outlet. The existing headwalls will be removed and 
replaced (i.e. total of four headwalls – two on the upstream and downstream sides of the culvert) and to 
compensate for permanent impacts to approximately 100 square feet of the stream, the project includes native 
riparian plantings over an area of at least 100 square feet upstream of the new culvert. 
 
Public Agency Approving Project:  CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND WILDLIFE 

Person or Public Agency Carrying Out Project:  Knittel Construction, Inc.    

Exempt Status: 

  Statutory Exemption.  

  Categorical Exemption. Type – Class 2; California Code of Regulations, title 14, section 15302 

Reasons why project is exempt:  The project includes the replacement of an existing culvert with a slightly larger 
culvert at the same location, which will have substantially the same purpose of the existing culvert. 

CDFW Contact Person: Garrett Allen, Environmental Scientist, (707) 428-2076    

Signature:          Date:      August 10, 2020  

Craig J. Weightman, Environmental Program Manager 
                                                                    
 
Date received for filing at OPR:      

To: From:   
Office of Planning and Research Department of Fish and Wildlife 
For U.S. Mail: Bay Delta Region 

2825 Cordelia Road, Suite 100 
P.O. Box 3044 Fairfield, CA 94534 
Sacramento, CA  95812-3044   
 
Street Address: 

  

1400 Tenth Street  
Sacramento, CA 95814  
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